
The Bruce Grey Music
Hall of Fame Board of Di-
rectors is a non-profit, non-
incorporated group of
volunteers. Up until June
7th, display cases, lighting, memorabilia items,
promotion etc. have been funded by personal
contributions & in part, by the Hepworth Shallow
Lake Legion.

If you feel you would like to donate to further
development of the “Hall”, including the artifacts
collection, donations in the form of a cheque (or
cash) can be made out to:

 Bruce Grey Music Hall of Fame
and forwarded in care of BGMHF,

then mailed to:
Hepworth Shallow Lake Legion

9 Legion Road, Hepworth
ON, N0H 1P0

Donations of $200 or more qualify’s the
contributor’s name on the Grey Bruce Music Hall
of Fame donor plaque. D
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